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Re: South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc.- Request to be removed from regulation 

Dear Mr. King: 

This letter is to inform the Commission that in a stock sale South Bainbridge Water 
Systems, Inc. was purchased by Kitsap Public Utility District earlier this year. I have been 
informed that since the purchase ofthe stock, South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. as a legal 
entity has been dissolved and no longer exists. 

A review of the Secretary of State's records shows that the corporation became inactive 
on July 14,2015. 

The purpose of this letter is to request that South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. be 
removed from the list of regulated companies and that its tariff be cancelled. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosure 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 


